
 

• Dear parents  

             The school will remain closed because of COVID -19 till lockdown and next orders. 

 

• Dear Parents 

As we all know  due to COVID -19 we all are restricted to home  and  with this students 

timetable is also disturbed . In this situation  we  elders and parents  have to find out ways to 

tackle such situations . It is a big responsibility to keep children busy and utilize their energy in a 

constructive way  You are requested to prepare time- table for your kid/kids to be followed at 

home  . We also need to check that they do not remain away from  studies. So please make 

them revise  the class syllabus  ,In addition to it encourage them to read story books and other 

books available in order to develop reading habit . Please spend quality time with them.  Keep 

them away from mobile phones and do not let them watch TV for a long time. 

Stay home    Stay healthy  

 

 


